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1.	 Thank	 you	 co‐facilitators	 for	 the	 elements	 paper	 and	 for	 your	 commitment	 to	 leading	 the	
process	forward.		

	

2.	It	is	important	to	clarify	that	the	FfD	outcome	document	needs	to	support	the	implementation	
of	 the	 Sustainable	Development	Goals,	 particularly	 it	 needs	 to	 support	 the	major	 challenges	of	


